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Letters Home
All Classes: Seniors After-school Club letter (sent by email.)

Primary Classes: Primary Music Club letter & Christmas Play DVD order form (email.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Duggz
Duggz is a Confident Dog. We are using “Yoimojis” in 

our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our 

Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Exploring Autism Course: The Horsham Family Hub are running a free online course on 

Tuesday evenings in the new year. If you want to know more or to sign up, you can do so 

via this link:

www.docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQvPo5vD1rgCI7x2G87R2ay9DR5sXM

WcywlA4pvthYYZ1l1A/viewform 

The closing date for applications is Friday 15th December.

Signs of the Month: Please see the attached set of Makaton signs that we've been

learning and using in school. We will be sharing a new set of signs every month so that

you can learn them to share with your children

School Nurse/NHS Emails: Please be aware that emails from the school nurse and 

NHS team may come with [secure] in the message subject. Please check your 

spam/junk filter settings on your email account so these are not confused for spam.

Christmas Play: Thank you to everyone who came to support our Primary Christmas 

Play and Nativity this week. DVD order forms will be sent out by email today (Friday 

8th December.) Orders received and paid for by next Wednesday 13th December will 

be sent home with students on Friday 15th. Any orders after this date will be sent 

home in January.

Christmas Fair: Thank you to everyone who came to support Globetrotters’ Christmas 

Fair yesterday. It was a lovely event and you can see photos and videos from it in this 

week’s Newsround.

Christmas Jumper Day: Thank you to everyone who wore their Christmas jumpers 

today to help raise money for Save The Children. The full fundraising total will be in 

next week’s Newsletter.

http://www.docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQvPo5vD1rgCI7x2G87R2ay9DR5sXMWcywlA4pvthYYZ1l1A/viewform
http://www.docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQvPo5vD1rgCI7x2G87R2ay9DR5sXMWcywlA4pvthYYZ1l1A/viewform


Class News from Adventurers Class
Adventurers really enjoyed their Christmas trip on Monday.  We loved trying to hit the balls along the 

course and into the hole, which proved quite tricky on some holes.  We then really enjoyed the 

karaoke.  We sang a whole range of Christmas songs. We have also been thinking about our dreams and 

aspirations for the future.  Some of us want to be vets, nurses, gamers, Youtubers and even a farmer.  
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